
Students take advantage of "extra help" sessions offered by the Math Department
after school.

COMPUTERS COMPOSE
LARGE SEGMENT OF
MATH DEPARTMENT

Team teaching has been introduced in
a large scale in the Mathematics Depart-
ment this year. Extending last year's Gen-
eral Mathematics II team teaching pro-
gTam, this system is also being used with
Algebra II and Math Analysis. Currently
every Math teacher is a member of at least
one team. All the classes of one subject
are scheduled for the same period, en-
abling the entire group to meet for a team
teaching session and allowing for different
grouping of students according to abilities.
Thus students can benefit from having
several teachers and finding more indi-
vidual help according to their needs, as
well as offering more variety for student
and teacher alike.

There is also more emphasis on com-
puter programming this year as the com-
puter begins its first full year of operation.
Students have the opportunity to use the
various machines in the Math Lab, and
computer programming is being taught
in some classes.
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